[bookmark: _GoBack]A Creative Adventure (v3, 1-21-20)
March 9 and 10 will bring a different kind of flower show to garden club members. The flower show adventure will feature one of each design from the handbook, see them all in one place.  The Botanical Arts Division will be included since there are so many wonderful new opportunities for your creative side. The two-day event will be held at the Little Creek Casino Resort in Shelton.  The flower show and workshops will be held in the Grand Ballroom, second floor of the resort. Your state judges’ council will be displaying the designs in the handbook and exciting new samples from the Botanical Arts Division.  Schedule as follows
MARCH 9
9:00 – 11:00a.m. 	Design entries 
11:00a.m.- 5:00p.m. 	Flower Show open
WORKSHOPS
11:30  – 12:30   	Sarajane Rants - program on using textiles on backgrounds
12:45 – 1:45     	Tory Bennett - creative corsages for today- hands on workshop
2:00 --   3:00    		Debbie Spiller - fresh flower headbands, wear yours to dinner
3:15– 4:15                    Diane Harper - collages and plaques, you choose which to make
MARCH 10
9:00am-5:00pm	Flower show open
WORKSHOPS
10:00 - 11:00     	Sandra Zacher - Calligraphy guru will give us a hands-on lesson
11:15 – 12:15     	Patricia Grimes and friend - program on using sedums in jewelry making
12:30 -   1:30      	Brynn Tavasci - awesome masks
1:45 --    2:45      	Debbie Spiller - leaf manipulation, how a pasta maker makes it easier
3:00 – 4:00        	Judy Strickland - Braiding Midollino program 
Choose any three for a total of $10 or you might want to sign up for all 9! For only $30.
Registration:
1. Call or email Mary Dahlgren at 425-747-9335 or midahlgren@comcast.net with your choices.  Classes will close when full so contact her soon.
2. Send your check of $10 or $30, indicating the workshops you plan to attend,  to Mary at 4514 143rd Ave. SE, Bellevue, WA 98006. 
Classes limited to 25 people so don’t wait get to save your place.
Looking forward to a great turnout of garden club members, a great chance to spend time with “old” friends and make new ones.  There may even be some surprises along the way! 
Linda Maida        Chairman, State Judges Council
